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October 1, 2001

£ Scott A Brewer, P.E.

R Director, Environmental Management Division
K By direction of the Commanding General
Dear Sir,

lwwldﬁkemthankmﬁnmm&ﬂwmwmﬁwrmmi The letter §
iwveived with the coples staved thas the copies were from 1969 to 1985. The copies started
at 1977 and went to 1985. However, there were none from 1969 to 1976. Whencanl
¥rpect coviet for those voarn? T oasume tham are mevards €4 o e yemes vimre your leteer
said you were seading copies for that tite poiud, .

Thank you for your time,
Sincerely,

Maseay e

Gary Palmer
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